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FISCAL NOTE, 78TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 30, 2003

TO: Honorable Troy Fraser, Chair, Senate Committee on Business & Commerce 

FROM: John Keel, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB943 by Williams (Relating to an exemption from the private security laws for certain 
persons engaged in the business of furnishing information regarding the operational or 
customer service activities of a business or governmental entity.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Occupations Code as it relates to an exemption from the private security 
laws for certain persons engaged in the business of furnishing information regarding the operational or 
customer service activities of a business or governmental entity.  The Commission on Private Security 
indicates that the bill would not have a significant fiscal impact.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 467 Texas Commission on Private Security
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